
 

 
 

 

Town of Bourne 
TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

       DRAFT – DRAFT - DRAFT 
 
Minutes of the Meeting  of September 10 2015, 3:30 pm Bourne Community Center 
 
Attending: John Carroll, Richard Conron, Daniel Doucette, Christopher Farrell, Jonathan 
Nelson, Marie Oliva, Robert Parady, Cynthia Parola, George Sala, Dennis Woodside 
 
Call to order: Vice Chair Robert Parady called the meeting to order at 3:30 pm.  
 
Election of officers: Chair Marie Oliva, Vice Chair Cynthia Parola, Clerk John Carroll 
 
Minutes of the meeting of June 4 2015: Oliva asked for corrections or amendments to the 
Minutes. There were no corrections. Approved by Woodside. Second by Sala. Conron, Farrell 
and Oliva, abstained.  
 
Commuter rail:  The Committee understands that the Selectmen should appoint a 
representative to the MBTA Board in December. 
 
Rt. 2A/County Rd intersection: Nelson to bring to the attention of the Selectmen. 
 
Discussion of potential bike path from the Canal to Falmouth: Carroll reported there was 
considerable interest for this proposal expressed at a meeting in Falmouth. The Committee 
would like to see that the funds for the study stay in the UPWP. Conron to remind the Cape 
Cod Commission of Bourne’s interest.  
 
Discussion of local roads: The Committee would like guidance from the Selectman as to what 
they may want from The Committee. 
 
DPW updates: Sala reported paving of MacArthur Blvd is scheduled. A sidewalk extension 
from the Bourne Bridge to Veteran’s Way in front of the State Police Barracks is included. 
Sala reported that notifications will go up before Adams St becomes one-way. Paving will start 
in October. 
 
Adjourn:  The next meeting was set for Thursday, October 10 at 3:30pm. The meeting 
adjourned at 4:30 pm. 
 
Submitted: 
 
John Carroll, Clerk 


	TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE

